
General Environmental Incident Summary
Incident: 9399

Submitted By Info: Jesse Stundal

Notice: 2/10/2020 1215

Received By Info:  

PO Box 1033

Tioga  ND  58852

Near. Occupied Bldg:   

Type of Incident: Trailer valve malfuniction

Volume of Release:   

Contaminant: Produced water

Cause of Incident:

Truck loaded produced water at the Hess EN Weyrauch B H3-H8.  Trailer load valve malfunctioned 
causing water to leak from tank into load hose.  Once load hose filled it leaked out the cap into the 
hose tray on the trailer.  Water ran from hose tray onto the ground for approx 4.5 miles on lease road 
to 94th Ave NW to 50th St NW to the BOH RUUD SWD where the leak was stopped.  Produced water 
leaked onto the crown of the road, not into the ditch, and onto the BOH RUUD SWD pad.  

Risk Evaluation:

none

Potential Env. Impacts:

none

Action Taken/Planned:

Strata was hired to complete the clean up.  

Wastes Disposal Location:

Per Strata

Contact Info: Jesse Stundal

Responsible Party: Braun Trucking

Occurred: 2/9/2020 0100

County: Mountrail

Twp Rng Sec Qtr: 154 93 26

Location Description: From lease roud outside of the EN Hess Weyrauch B H3-H8 to 94th ave nw 
to 51st st nw to the BOH Ruud SWD.  Narrow trail in the crown of the road 
and on the BOH Ruun SWD pad.

  

Duration of Release:   

EPA Extremely 
Hazardous Substance: Unknown

Number of Fatalities: 0

Number of Injuries: 0

Affected Medium: 03 - soil

DEM Incident No: No Further Action:

Lat Long + Method: 48.13852 -102.60340 Interpolation from map

PO Box 1033

Tioga  ND  58852

Release Contained: No

Agriculture Related: No

Reported to NRC: Unknown

Other Agencies Involved:

NDDES, Township board member Keith Meier and Kevin M
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Updates

Date: 2/10/2020 Status: Reviewed - Follow-up Required

Author: Suess, Bill

Notes:

Incident involves produced water spilled on a roadway and SWD facility.  Follow-up is needed.

Updated Volume:  None at the time of this update

Date: 2/19/2020 Status: Inspection - No Action Required

Author: Torgerson, Brad

Notes:

On 2/19/2020 at 1:30pm - Sunny and 10 Degrees F - I travelled 94th Ave NW, to 51t St NW, and to 
the entrance to the BOH Ruud SWD and did not note any obvious off road impacts.  No further 
follow-up appears to be necessary. No photos taken.

Updated Volume:  None at the time of this update
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